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Mr. Shaeffer:

We have received your request, filed on behalf of Machine Project, Future Roots, Inc., and Echo Park Film
Center, for additional time to respond to the Media Bureau's June 15, 2018, inquiry letter.

We agree that the parties should be granted additional time to respond to the inquiry letter but that an extension
until "mid-September 2018" would be unnecessarily dilatory. Accordingly, we hereby grant the listed parties
an extension of three weeks, until Friday, August 3, 2018, to submit their response and supporting
documentation.

As specified in the inquiry letter, petitioner Strategic International Ministries may file a reply within fifteen (15)
days from the date on which each licensee files its response. We have included SIM principal John Tayloe on
this e-mail chain.

Sincerely,

Michael Wagner
Assistant Chief, Audio Division
Media Bureau


